
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It has been a long and very busy half term, the children have had the  
opportunity to take part in a range of curriculum activities, including 
sporting events, art themed days and library visits;  they should be                 
congratulated for their hard work.  
It was a pleasure last week to show the Assistant Director for Education 
in Sandwell around school and she commented on the excellent                    
behaviours for learning that the children displayed as well as the positive 
ethos of the school.  
I hope that you have a relaxing half term holiday, the weather is certainly 
looking a bit brighter,  

Best wishes 

 
 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.21    

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers through school, these are from 
the Black Country Food Bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the 
school office for further information.  
 
School Council 
After half term the School Council will be organising some                          
fundraising activities towards the Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal. This 
is part of our Lenten Charity work.  
 
Half Term Activities  
There are plenty of activities at Tipton and Glebefields Library during 
the half term holidays. There is a pantomime at Glebefields Library as 
well as two author events, please see the attached leaflets for more  
information.  
 
World Book Day  
As a reminder it is World Book Day on Thursday 
2nd March, this will be a non uniform day and the            
children can dress up as a book character. There 
will be prizes for the best dressed and all of the 
children will receive a £1 Book Token.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

 93% 93% 94% 

94% 93% 94% 93% 

17th February Y1 Class Worship 
School closes for Half Term 

27th February School re-opens 

17th March Y3 Class Worship 

31st March Easter Celebration-KS2 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer 
Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Holiday– School 
closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May Y4 Class Worship 
School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

5th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Harrison Griffin Luca Partridge 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 

Principal Awards 

YR Brandon Langford 

Y1 Archie Norton 

Y2 Aryan Patel 

Y3 Millie-Rose Lockwood 

Y4 Luca Partridge 

Y5 Jake Hickman 

Y6 Harry-Jay Vaughan 


